
 
 
 
 
 

March 5, 2025 
 
 

Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 

 
RE: The Empire District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty 

Securitized Utility Tariff Charge (Rider SUTC) – Additional True-Up Filing 
Case No. EO-2022-0040 

 
Dear Judge Dippell: 

 
On February 28, 2025, Liberty filed its 2nd Revised Tariff Sheet No. 26e to implement a 

securitization charge true-up, with a proposed effective date of April 1, 2025. Following discussions 
with the Staff of the Commission, at this time, Liberty is voluntarily extending the proposed effective 
date to May 1, 2025. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding 

this voluntary extension of the tariff sheet effective date.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Diana C. Carter 
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